GRASSO GARDEN NEWS LETTER
RSC office hours Wednesday & Thursday (11:00-4:30)

Resident Services Coordinator (RSC) Sharon Donofric can help you.
My job is to provide you with information on your programs and benefits,

Help you acquire the services you need, assist you in filling out paperwork.
You can reach me at 860-448-9070

TVCCA Energy Assistance

Any resident who hasn'’t applied for energy assistance should
Contact TVCCA @ 860-425-6681

Rent Recertification’s

Rent Recertification’s are due by March 1st.
If you are not on SRAP program you will need to recertify with GHA.
See attached memo.

Groton Housing Authority Board Meeting

All residents are welcome to attend. Meeting will be on
Wednesday February 22rd 3:00 pm Pequot Village Community Room

PROPERTY MANAGEMENT MEETING
Februaryl15™ 1:00PM Grasso Garden Community Room
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION — PLEASE READ!

Recertification notices were delivered the first week of January 2023 as part of
the January newsletter. Please make sure you turn in your paperwork by
March 1, 2023.

*SAVE THE DATES!

- s Tenant Meeting 1:00PM Wednesday February 8" @ Pequot Village Community

Room
o Property Management Meeting 1:00PM Wednesday February 15" @ Grasso

Gardens Community Room
» Board Meeting will be held at 3:00PM Wednesday, February 22" in the Pequot

Village Community Room
*ALL are welcome to attend meetings regardless of location!

Buildings & Units

RENOVATIONS
GHA continues to work on plans for rehabilitation of Grasso Gardens | and Il.
There are no new updates; however, we do invite residents to attend the Board
Meetings. Planning Meetings will begin again once GHA has updates to share.
GROUNDS
LANDSCAPING

GHA will begin their landscaping work in the following months. Please be sure
items are put away or not in the way of possible trimming, cufting, weeding, or

mowing.

Also a reminder “Please do not feed any wild animals”!

Thank you for your cooperation!



